
Beach Mobility Study Open House
Wednesday, October 3, 2018 
6:30 PM – 8:30 PM | Village Design Art Gallery

600 Breakers Avenue, Fort Lauderdale

The City of Fort Lauderdale’s Beach Mobility Study seeks to better understand how neighbors, 
businesses, and visitors access and move around Fort Lauderdale Beach by car, foot, bike, 
or public transit. 

Phase One of the Beach Mobility Study focused on public input and data collection.  We 
invite you to join us on Wednesday, October 3 for an Open House to learn more about the 
outcomes of Phase One, and review and provide comment on proposed strategies, funding, 
and implementation to address the challenges identified.

This is an informal event. No presentations will be given. Guests are invited to attend any time 
between 6:30 p.m. and 8:30 p.m. City Community Builders and project team members will be 
available to answer questions.

For more information, visit www.fortlauderdale.gov or contact Transportation and Mobility at 
transportation@fortlauderdale.gov or 954-828-4826.
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If you would like this publication in an alternate format or if you need reasonable accommodation to participate in this event, please call 954-828-4755 or 
email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov. 
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